

ARLECDON PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER



FRIDAY 31ST MARCH 2023

We have had a fantastic week. On Monday some Year 5 and 6 pupils represented Arlecdon at the Gymnastics Key Steps County Finals in Penrith. We were very impressed and proud with how the children conducted themselves. They were committed and put 100% effort in to their routines, they were superstars!

Our Reception to Year 6 children have been swimming this week, and they have thoroughly enjoyed this. Swimming is an important skill set for safety and is a skill for life. We are incredibly proud of all our children for embracing this and enjoying it!

Also, on Monday some of our children helped to plant some trees in our field, these were donated by the Woodland Trust. Trees are a bit of a miracle, in more ways than one! But one of their best qualities is their ability to act like sponges for carbon. They absorb carbon by removing it from the air and locking it in their wood and roots – and they can do so for decades, or even centuries. As a school we are committed to improving the health of our planet.

We held our Bingo event on Wednesday and I want to thank Mrs. Finlay and all the staff who supported this, and a huge thank you to our parents and carers for supporting this event. This term we have raised money for Team Evie, Red Nose Day and we are incredibly grateful for the donations for the improvements to our school library. Thank you.

We had a wonderful trip to Edinburgh, the performance of Charlie and the Chocolate Factory was fantastic. It was a memorable day out and we will be humming and singing the songs from the performance for weeks to come.

It has been a wonderful term, I can't believe we are approaching the summer term already, time flies when you are having fun.

Have a lovely Easter,

Sophie McCabe

CALENDAR

1st-16th April Half Term

17/04/2023Start of Term

18/04/2023 KS2 trip to Tullie house

18/04/2023 + 20/04/2023 EYFS Parents Evening

18/04/2023 + 19/04/2023 KS1 Parents Evening

18/04/2023 + 20/04/2023 KS2 Parents Evening

24th-28th April Swimming 2-3pm

ATTENDANCE

REC - 75% YR1 - 84% YR2 - 100% YR3 - 85%

YR4 – 100% YR5 – 93.33% YR6 – 91.11% W/S – 89.5%

Year 5 and 6 Gymnastics Final













Swimmers of the week

Scarlett, Minnie, Aaron and Parker

Champion of the Egg Dumping Competition

Ellie





Tree Planting









Charlie and the Chocolate Factory Trip













Decorated Egg Competition Winners

Nursery - Elizabeth Reception - Tucker Year 1 - Forrest Year 2 - Austin Year 3 - Tom Year 4 - Scarlett Year 5 - Lolly Year 6 - Poppy

















Fundraising this term

This term we have proved what a generous caring community we are. Even though we are small we have collectively raised a total £1289.70

This is

£41 For the school library from crazy hair day

£142.50 for Comic Relief from the cake sale

£300 for Team Evie from the reading challenge

£769.20 for the school library from the bingo night

£37for the school library from dress as a rockstar day

We would like to say a huge thank you to each and everyone of you.



GOOD WORK ASSEMBLY



Carol Scott

This week we have a very special star of the week for all of her fabulous fundraising efforts. She near enough knocked on every door in Arlecdon selling raffle tickets to help raise money to refurbish our library. She managed to sell a huge total of **1470** raffle tickets! Therefore Carol is our star of the week, thank you so much Carol!





GOOD WORK ASSEMBLY



Each week children from each class are selected as 'Stars of the week'
We celebrate this in our assemblies
These young people were awarded certificates this week.

EYFS

Katie

Katie was star of the week for always being ready and listening.



Key Stage 1

See of the Ward Congression from the January of Amino, and Alexandria. WELL DONE! Out of Translation of Amino, and Amino profile. Well DONE!

Brie

Brie was star of the week for her knowledge of materials and their properties.

Key Stage 2

Poppy

Poppy was star of the week for her consistent attitude effort with everything she does.





Relaxed creative workshops at The Gather in Ennerdale Bridge are designed for the family and are guided by our professional artists Helen and Janice from Morgan Murray Arts.

HAPPYEASTER!

WEDNESDAY 5 APRIL EASTER BUNTING AND DECORATIONS

Spring has finally sprung and our workshop will celebrate this time of year by making Easter bunting and decorations. Decorate your home with the beautiful things your family create.

It will be an egg-cellent way to spend a day in half term!

1-3pm • £5 per person attending on the day

Suitable for ages 5 and over • Children will need adult supervision

The Gather, Ennerdale Bridge, CA23 3AR 01946 862453 Booking is essential at handpickedproductions.org If transport costs are a barrier to attending, we can support you with these. Please contact us for further information



Scan to book or for further information







Coming up later on in the year!

Wed 31 May Paper Mobiles Wed 26 July Sun and Dream Catchers Wed 2 August Flying Fish kites